
Courtroom Technology 
 

 
  

 
NOTICE regarding courtroom technology and trial exhibits: If you intend to use the courtroom 
equipment during trial, please refer to the court's website under the court services/courtroom 
technology section and be adequately trained to operate the equipment prior to the first day of 
trial.    

http://www.wawd.uscourts.gov/attorneys/trial-support/courtroom-technology 

Please bring any equipment you plan on using during the trial, i.e., laptops, videos/DVDs, etc. to 
the training to make sure it is compatible with the courts equipment.    
 
Please contact Mary Trent, Courtroom Deputy for Judge Settle, at (253) 882-3824 if you have any 
questions.    


